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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 9:03 AM
To: 'denis.l.brown@shell.com'; RBussard@deltaenv.com
Cc: SMcClurkin-Nelson@deltaenv.com
Subject: RO2744 RE: Extension Request - 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin

Hello Denis and Regina. 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for the above referenced site is extended to December 7, 
2010. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: denis.l.brown@shell.com [mailto:denis.l.brown@shell.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 8:23 AM 
To: RBussard@deltaenv.com; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: SMcClurkin-Nelson@deltaenv.com 
Subject: RE: Extension Request - 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin 
 
Jerry, 
  
We've sent some standard forms to this owner and they are being sort of a pill in wanting 
some language to be included in form. We should resolve shortly, however, Regina brings up 
a good point that we will be transitioning some sites to CRA from Delta. 
  
 

Denis L. Brown  
Sr. Program Manager  
Shell Oil Products US  
20945 S. Wilmington Ave.  
Carson, CA 90810-1039  

707-865-0251  
707-290-9101 (cell)  
707-865-2542 (fax)  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Regina Bussard [mailto:RBussard@deltaenv.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2010 7:22 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Brown, Denis L SOPUS-DRN/439; Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson 
Subject: Extension Request - 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin 
Importance: High 
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Mr. Wickham, 
  
Delta would like to request an extension to the September 7, 2010 report deadline for well installation and 
destruction as given in your letter of May 3, 2010.  My apologies for the lateness of this request.  Delta postponed 
making the extension request in the hope that the issues with the offsite property owner could be resolved so that 
the work could either be completed or a definite schedule for completion could be set.  Through communication 
with Delta, the offsite property owner has indicated that he is willing to allow Shell access; however he is disputing 
some of the language in the access agreement.  Due to the unresolved issues with the offsite property owner and 
the pending transition of the Shell portfolio from Delta to another consultant, I would like to request a 90, day 
extension.  I will call on Tuesday to discuss the matter further. 
  
Thank you, 

Regina Bussard, PG| Project Manager | North American Operations 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct +1 408 826 1876 | Fax +1 408 225 8506 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 
rbussard@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com 
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